
 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: September 16, 2004  

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 

RE: Release of 2004 edition of Excerpts Relating to State Acquisitions 

• Access the 2004 edition of the Excerpts Relating to State Acquisitions here 
 
A link to the Excerpts can also be found in the Purchasing Authority Manual (PAM) 
Introduction, Overview, page 5. 
 
The complementary Summary of Statutory and Policy Requirements for State Contracts is 
under revision and a notice will be distributed when it is available. 
 
Should you need assistance, please contact me directly or Cheri Shaw at (916) 375-4350 
or (cheri.shaw@dgs.ca.gov) or Linda Daveler at (916) 375-4459 or 
(linda.daveler@dgs.ca.gov). 
  

Judy Heringer, Manager 
Purchasing Authority Management Section 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 

(916) 375-4348 
judy.heringer@dgs.ca.gov 
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